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Dear Parent, Carer or Guardian, 
 
I am writing to give you some updated guidance on our target setting procedures, which become your 
child’s flightpaths.   
 
As I am sure you are aware we monitor and review our target setting process and procedures regularly 
and due to national adjustments, we have taken the decision to reflect this in our flightpath model and 
this may impact your child’s overall flightpaths.  Therefore, you may see on your child’s Go4School 
records that their flightpaths have increased, decreased or stayed the same.  Please be assured that our 
flightpath model continues to be aspirational and allows for your child to be ambitious in their GCSE 
studies and targets.  We will continue to review, on an individual basis, your child’s progress towards 
their flightpaths and they will be moved upwards if their performance indicates that this is more 
suitable for them. 
 
As a school we do not see flightpaths as an end target; they are there for guidance and teachers strive 
for all students to achieve as highly as possible no matter what their flightpath is.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please contact Julia Jackman 
(j.jackman@warriner.oxon.sch.uk). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sharon Nicholls 
Head of School  
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